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DISCUSSION REGARDING A POTENTIAL BARRIE TRANSIT FORUM

The Committee met and discussed the potential for hosting a Barrie Transit Forum. K. Roy, Specialized Transit
Co-ordinator commented there are Barrie Transit riders who use both Conventional and Specialized Transit.
Staff from the Transit and Parking Strategy Department will be invited to a future meeting to provide more
information on this item.
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